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Quiz n Disco 18 October 2024

Dear Sixth Form parents,

To those of you who have attended or helped us prepare for our events over the years, we
thank you greatly. To those parents who are new to St Edward’s this academic year, we
send our warmest welcome!

We hold a number of events throughout the year and advertise these via the school
newsletter, school email, Facebook and Instagram.

Ouir first event is upcoming on Friday 18 October, starting at 7.30pm in the College
Refectory, and is a ‘Quiz n Disco’.

Tickets are £10 and include ‘play your cards right’, quiz, cheese and biscuits, and disco.
Drinks will be available via our reasonably priced and well stocked bar.

Bring a group of friends or come alone and meet other parents - we can promise you a fun
friendly atmosphere. Last year was quite competitive between parents and staff!

We hope to see you there! Tickets can be purchased via our website:
https://friendsofstedwardscollege.co.uk

Yours faithfully,
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Liz Murphy
FOSEC Chair
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